
Parent Meeting 

Year 1 



KS1 Staffing (Year 1) 

Head of School KS1  
Miss Jackson 
KS1 Deputy  

Miss Keenan-Smith 
Year 1 Teachers: 

Miss Robb (Puffins) 
Miss Jackson/Miss Langhorne (Starlings) 

Mr Seaford (Wrens) 
Year 1 Teaching Assistants 

Mrs Malloy (Puffins)  
Mrs Addo (Starlings)  
Miss Bansal (Wrens) 

 



KS1 Staffing (Year 2) 

Head of School KS1  
Miss Jackson 
KS1 Deputy  

Miss Keenan-Smith 
Year 2 Teachers: 

Mrs Brown (Raven) 
Miss Keenan-Smith (Woodpeckers) 

Miss Simeron (Swan) 
Year 1 Teaching Assistants 

Miss Watson (Raven) 
Mrs Jillions/Ms Marshall (Woodpeckers) 

Mrs Hussain (Swan) 
 



This is  what a typical timetable looks like and may differ slightly 
to your child’s actual day. Please ask your teacher if you want to 
know more. 



       Homework 
 

• Homework given on Friday to be returned on Wednesday. 
 

• Spelling Test every Friday. Scores given on homework. 
 
• Reading every day for at least 10 minutes. Please 

remember to ask the children questions about the text. 
Please see your pack or website for support questions. 
 

• Names on homework.  
 
• Check your child’s school bag every evening. Help them to 

be organised and also keep you up to date.  



Reading at home 

• Your child’s will be given two books to read at home for the week. They 
will be assigned a book change day.  

 

• The school policy is to read with your child ten minutes each evening 
and record the book, date and comment in their reading diary. 

 

• Your child must have their reading book and diary in school each day, so 
that they can be heard read. 

 

• A comment really helps us to understand any difficulties or successes 
that you may be experiencing at home.  

 

• Please teach your child to respect the school books, they are very 
expensive.  

 

• If books are repeatedly lost or damaged we may have to issue a fine.  



Clothing  
  

• All clothing and bags must be named including PE kit. 
 

• Correct uniform – please speak to the office if unsure. 
 

• Sensible footwear - may arrive wearing boots but need an indoor shoe change. 
No trainers – black school shoes only. 
 

• School bags – George Carey only (No rucksacks please) 
 

• PE kit (white T – shirt, black jogging bottoms, black shorts, Velcro plimsolls 
(optional), trainers, white socks, plain black PE jumper for winter)  
 

• Your child is responsible for their own clothing. 
 

• Help your child to become an organised and independent dresser! 
 

• PE kits should stay in school every day and will be washed half termly. Please 
provide a separate club kit.  
 

• Earrings- studs only 
 
 
 

 
 



Behaviour  

                Going For Gold! 
Gold 5 dojo points 
Silver 4 dojo points 
Bronze 3 dojo points 
Green 2 dojo points 
Blue  -2 dojo points 
Amber  -3 dojo points 
Red  -4 dojo points 
 
 
 

Good  
behaviour 

Warning  

5 minutes 
time out 



School Times 

• 8:50am classroom door open. Please be on time. 

• If your child arrives at school after 8.55am, they will be entered as 
late and will need to come into school via the school office. All late 
children must enter via the office and names entered in the late book.  

• Please don’t leave your child unsupervised! Make sure you drop them off 
at the door yourself. If you have more than one child to deliver please 
talk to the class teacher to make safe arrangements for collection and 
delivery. 

• 3:20pm door open – home time. 

• Children after 3.30pm are taken to the office and recorded a late pick 
up. 

• Please do not block classroom doorways – children need to leave the 
classroom safely and confidently. Wait until all the children have gone 
to speak to the class teacher.  

• Passwords may be asked for. This is school policy if we are in doubt. 
Please ensure other adults picking up know the password. 



Attendance 
• It is important that children attend school regularly. 
• They should only be off school for genuine sickness. 
• Parents/carers should report child’s absence to school office by 

9.30am. 
• A note is required on return to school explaining absence. 
• School holidays are not allowed in school term time. 
• The school keeps accurate and up to date records of all attendance.  

 
90% attendance = approx. half a day per week 

This will affect their chances of progress and future life chances! 
 

Attendance below 90% means your child will be registered as a persistent 
absentee by the Local Authority. We expect all children to be above 96%.  

 
98% and above qualifies for a £100 voucher prize draw  

(98% with no more that 5 lates attendance per term = 1 raffle ticket.  
100% = 2 raffle tickets!) 

 
 

 





   Good Communication 

• The first person you should talk to about 
any concerns is the class teacher. 

 
• We care about your child’s needs and are 

here to help! 
 

• We want to make sure that your children’s 
learning begins promptly in the morning, so 
the best time to talk to us is at the end of 
the school day. 

 



Year 1 News 

 

• Phonic’s screen check – June 2018 - a 
meeting will be organised closer to the 
test dates.  

• Phonic groupings start soon and phonic 
homework will match your child’s level. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjpntzGqLTWAhWDWxoKHYWJBtEQjRwIBw&url=http://www.reedham.norfolk.sch.uk/category/news/&psig=AFQjCNE8F8h9gN8AFtASk-93zKobjwScJA&ust=1506015897336980


 
Please post us some feedback on parent 

view about this meeting. 
Thank you! 


